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Craig, Sondra

From: Joe Sweazey <Sweazey.J@outlook.com>
Sent: Wednesday, August 7, 2024 7:11 PM
To: ZZ Council Members
Subject: Norwood Inn Homeless 

*** CAUTION: This email originated from an external sender. DO NOT click links or open attachments unless you recognize the sender and 
know the content is safe. ***  

 
Hello, I am a resident of the Town of Campbell. I am writing to voice my opinion about Norwood Inn on French 
Island becoming a place for the homeless. I do NOT think this is a good idea and I oppose the idea. Look at the 
money the City of LaCrosse had to spend on garbage removal, picking up needles etc etc when the homeless 
were removed from Houska Park. The Norwood Inn has more than its fair share of police calls and they do not 
have the manpower to take on more. Quillins, right next door to Norwood Inn has to close an hour early because 
of the riff raff that hangs out there (extended stay residents) who don't have a place to go. We do NOT want this 
in our neighborhood.  Please consider something else.  
We pay our mortgages and taxes to live here.  
Thank you.  
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